
 
 

 
 

July 4th Barbeque  

We regretfully announce there will not be a barbeque this Independence Day at the 

Shelter, due to a lack of volunteers. Perhaps we can try to gather again for Labor Day if 

more members are willing to volunteer.  

On July 4th, the ACBC pool will be open for a free swim until 8pm and after 

sundown when it gets dark (10pm?) the pool will reopen for a free lighted 

pool swim. Swim with the pool underwater lights on! 

Also, the 30 swimmers rule has been updated to go beyond 30 people but 

the number of swimmers is now dependent upon how many Lifeguards are 

on hand. This won’t be an issue most days unless there is a very crowded 

day with a minimum of Lifeguards. The Pool Committee has contingency 

plans in place so this is covered in most cases. 

 

The Admirals Cove Garage Sale date is set: 

Friday, August 6 and Saturday, August  7. 

The Social Committee can use some more volunteers, so please contact Mary, Social 

Committee Chair at: 

Email: saupow@hotmail.com 

Phone: 425-761-6279 

If you want to help out. The previous News Update has the tasks listed that could use 

your help. If you want to have an organized AC garage sale sooner, Mary won’t be 

available, but some support may be available or obviously, anyone can have their own 

sale anytime. 
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